

August 19, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jim Murdaugh, Ph.D.

President

FROM: Heather Mitchell

Vice President for Institutional Advancement and Executive Director of the TCC

Foundation

SUBJECT: TCC Foundation – Naming

Item Description

The following is a request for the TCC District Board of Trustees to approve naming space(s) on campus.

Overview and Background

Per TCC policies, naming for any space on TCC's campus must be approved by the District Board of Trustees.

Past Actions by the Board

Naming opportunity must be presented to the TCC District Board of Trustees for a vote of acceptance by the College.

Funding/ Financial Implications

There are no Funding/Financial implications arising from naming of this space.

Recommended Action

Accept naming(s) as presented.



MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College

FROM: Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development

Executive Director, TCC Foundation

DATE: July 17, 2019

RE: Naming of Classrooms on TCC Main Campus

The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the following classrooms to honor an investments made by donors to support the FIRST CLASS Project – a project that provides funds for classroom renovations.

We have consulted with each donor and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the naming:

CH 137	The Barbara & Ted Judd Theater Classroom
CT 257	Mainline Information Systems Classroom
DH 205	Steelcase/Perdue Classroom
EN 116	Sachs Media Group Classroom
HSS 107	The Wayne & Betty Edwards Classroom
HSS 111	SunTrust Classroom
SM 116	TCC Foundation Classroom
SM 118	Rick Kearney Classroom
TPP 130	Capital City Bank Classroom
TPP 205	Redwire Classroom